
From: "zura gvasalia" <abgeo@hotmail.com>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Tue, Apr 6, 1999  9:32 AM
Subject: C.SCIT 2432/01, Task Force Nomination from Georgia

Dear Mr. Takagi,

The nominated expert for the task force of Electronic Filing should be
Mr. Gocha Janelidze.
Our contact E-mail still remains as follows: saqpatenti@global-erty.net

Sincerely,

Zurab Melitauri
Deputy Director General
National Center for Intellectual Property-Georgia
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